
 

 

 

April 2024 
 

Soil sampling on Alpha Hill planned for April 10 
 
Trail users in the South Trails Area may see King County’s contractor collecting soil 
samples on Alpha Hill on Wednesday, April 10. King County is gathering information for a 
project that will improve water quality in nearby salmon-bearing streams. The purpose of 
this soil sampling work is to help the project team understand the soil characteristics on the 
hillside. 

 
What trail users may expect: 
 

• Work will take place on April 10 for approximately three hours. 
• People will use hand tools to collect soil samples on Alpha Hill (area shown on the 

map). 
• No trail disruption is expected from this soil sampling work. 

 
 
Learn more:  
If you would like to receive email updates on the 
Brightwater Treatment Plant and learn more about 
this project and other activities in the 
area, please visit: 
https://kingcounty.gov/Brightwater 
(scan QR code on the right).  

 
 
Contact us: 

• Call Emily Berry at 206-848-0698 or email 
emberry@kingcounty.gov with questions or 
concerns.  

• Los servicios de interpretación y traducción 
están disponibles para usted sin costo alguno. 
Si los necesita, comuníquese con Emily Berry, 
emberry@kingcounty.gov, 206-848-0698. 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Alternative Formats Available 
206-477-5371 or 711 (TTY Relay) 
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